
 

 

28th September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Annual Flu Immunisation 
 
The Vaccination UK team will be visiting us on Monday 1st November to vaccinate all the children 
against flu.   
 
Please carefully read the information pack that will be sent home today (in the white envelope) and 
return the Nasal Flu Immunisation Consent Form by Friday 8th October at the latest.  Please note that 
you need to return the form whether or not you consent to your child being immunised. 

 
Please let us know if you do not want the Flu Nasal Spray due to the porcine gelatine content, however 
you can request the flu injection which does not contain porcine gelatine. Please collect a separate 
consent form from the school office. 
  
Should you require any further information, please call 0203 432 6143 or email 
barkinganddagenham@vaccinationuk.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

Sarah Kinnaird 
Headteacher 
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